
 It’s a Preschool & Kindergarten Movie Night! 

 
All preschool and kindergarten families are invited to a fun 

filled movie night in honor of Dr. Seuss and his birthday. We will 

be sharing a couple Dr. Seuss movies along with some “Seuss 

style” snacks!  
 

When:  Friday, March 6, 2020 from 6:00-7:00 p.m. 

 

Where:  We will be watching the movies in our school gym. Come 

dressed in GREEN and/or your PJ’s and bring your sleeping bag, 

blankets or beach chairs.  

 

Why: We love to promote and provide opportunities for families and teachers in 

the early childhood education of PCS to get to know one another and build a sense 

of community. 

 

In addition, we want to collect canned goods as a Preschool/Kindergarten service 

project for our local food pantry. We would love for each child to bring one can of 

green vegetables to our movie night to bless those in-need in our communities.  

 

In order to better prepare for our evening we are asking that each family please 

respond with your intentions on the cut off slip below. Thank you so much and we 

hope to see you on March 6th!  

 

With lots of fun and excitement, 
 

Mrs. Weaver, Mrs. Smith, Mrs. Capeci, and Mrs. Weber  
 

 

Please return this bottom portion by Friday, February 28th. 

 

Family Name: __________________ 

 

____ Yes, our family will be attending!  Number Attending _____ 

 

____ No, our family will not be attending. 


